
        

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 2020 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing you this letter to vouch for Extreme Security 

Measure’s capability of providing security for your event or on 

your property. 

  

Last summer we retained their services on weekends for our 

overseas staff who stay on our grounds when camp is not in 

session. Not only were their services delivered with the utmost 

professionalism, they also went above and beyond to help us with 

some of the needs for our camp community.  Need I add that their 

services were the most affordable out of the ones that made a bid? 

  

At no one time have they failed us, and they have always been on 

time for each event, making them a reliable partner to us.  Our 

staff felt safe knowing their presence was making a difference and 

that they were being cared for in vulnerable situations.  Extreme 

Measures came to us during our training week and helped to train 

our staff on safety here in America in addition to providing 

security during weekend overnights. 

 

What really resonated with us was getting to know the 

Richardson’s and having them join our camp community as 

friends and patrons.  It’s clear that they treat everyone they work 

with as family and will act in their best interests. 

 

If you have any additional questions, please don’t hesitate to reach 

out to us.   

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Alyssa Pecorino, MS 

Executive Director 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Camp Pa-Qua-Tuck 

2 Chet Sweezy Rd 

PO Box 677 

Center Moriches, NY 11934 
 

631-878-1070 

631-878-2596 FAX 

camppaquatuck@optonline.net 

www.camppaquatuck.com 
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